
Quest Free Meal Program Through End of 2020 - 2021 

School Year  
 
 
We are excited to offer free lunch to every student at Mundelein High School District 120 thanks to 

the Summer Food Service Program from the USDA, a federally funded program. Covid related 

adaptations to the program makes it possible for District120 to temporarily participate through the 

end of the school year. During our eligibility, there is no charge for school meals provided by 

Quest Food Management Services. Please visit our website www.questfms.comto see the FAQ, 

menus, etc! 
 

 

In-Person Learning Lunch Program 

 

We encourage all families to take advantage of the free meal program. Parents do not need to sign 

up for the free school lunch program. Each student coming into school will receive lunch for 

the day at NO cost.  District 120 will offer EVERY student a free meal. We encourage families to 

take advantage of this program rather than send in a lunch from home, but you are free to do that, as 

well.   Milk will also continue to be available to all students. 

 

Because of federal guidelines, Quest will be unable to offer meal choices, adjust portions sizes, or 

offer a la carte items. 

 
 
Any questions or concerns regarding the food service program, please contact: 
  
Food Service Director, Annette Giegoldt 
annette@questfms.com or 847.949.2200 ext.1217 
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